
﻿ To Whom it may concern:

I have lived in Hadley Wood for 16 years. I moved into the area when I was 4, my family and I, we 
love walking our dog in the green areas & surrounding woods. When my family moved to 
London, my parents especially wanted to live in a suburb and not in an area of higher population.

I am writing to object to the proposed site that is looking to build 160 homes on Green Belt.

I am mostly concerned about the effect this will have on wildlife and plants. We are being 
educated that more greenery is needed and flowers for Bee’s in order to preserve them and 
have a world for our future, our children and their children. Losing this would be a terrible 
shame and affect the rest of the surrounding habitat.

The area would be too far to always be walkable to amenities. Therefore an increase in vehicles 
is inevitable, and despite a move to electric cars, will still mean pollution and more cars.

The character of the area would be drastically changed, as many older traditional properties 
surround the planned plot.

In addition it has only recently become available as an option since the Duchy of Lancaster was In 
touch looking to see if it could make some money from it.

Local people do not want the added increase of footfall, service vehicles, deliveries and the 
pressure it will put on schools, doctors etc.

Therefore we ask that you consider seriously the implications of this proposal.
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